

Neah-Kah-Nie School District No. 56

NEHALEM ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

36300 Eighth Street • PO Box 190 • Nehalem, OR 97131-0190

(503) 355-3650 • Toll free 1(888)218-2455 • Fax: (503) 368-7721

Kristi Mills,Principal Amy Cram, Secretary

Seagull Spirit!

April 16, 2024

Dear Members of the Tillamook Masonic Temple,

On behalf of Nehalem Elementary School, I want to express our deepest gratitude for your generous donation of two bikes and two scooters for our students. Your thoughtful contribution will bring joy and excitement to our school community, providing our students with opportunities for fun and healthy outdoor activities.

Your support not only enriches the lives of our students but also strengthens our sense of community. The generosity and kindness demonstrated by the Tillamook Masonic Temple exemplify the spirit of collaboration and compassion that makes our community thrive.

The bikes and scooters will not only encourage physical activity but also foster a sense of adventure and exploration among our students. Your donation will undoubtedly create cherished memories for our students and contribute to their overall well-being.

Thank you once again for your incredible generosity and commitment to the education and well-being of our students. We are deeply grateful for your partnership and look forward to continuing to work together to create a brighter future for our youth.

With warm regards,

Nehalem Elementary Principal,

Kristi Mills